DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS

MEMORANDUM FROM THE SECRETARY

TO : Undersecretary for Field Operations
Luzon, Visayas and Environment

Undersecretary for Field Operations
Mindadao

All Regional Executive Directors

SUBJECT :  SUSPENDING THE IMPLEMENTATION OF CERTAIN
PROVISIONS OF DAO NO. 2022-10, SERIES OF 2022 DATED
MAY 30, 2022

DATE ‘ 0CT 26 2023

In order to conduct an inventory and assessment of all issued tenurial
instruments issued under DAO No. 2022-10, Series of 2022 dated May 30, 2022 or
the Revised DENR Manual of Authorities on Technical Matters, and pending review of
existing policies, the authority delegated to the Regional Executive Directors to accept
and approve tenurial instruments is hereby suspended.

In the meantime, all applications for tenurial instruments for National and Local
projects shall continue to be accepted and processed by the Office of the Regional
Executive Director for endorsement, if warranted, to Office of the Secretary through
respective offices of the Undersecretaries for Field Operations.

For strict compliance.

MARIA AN OYZAGA
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